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BE EXCELLENT

PBIS National Walk to School Day

Elementary students, teachers and some parents enjoyed walking to school. Walk to School 
Day is done with other schools nat ionwide. It  helps promote a healthy lifestyle and  also 
helps enforce safe routes to school. This year there were over 2,400 part icipat ing schools. 

4th/5th Grade Field Trips

 Our older students have been enjoying learning through hands-on opportunit ies. The 4th/5th 
grade students went to Forte Folle Avoine to learn all about Wisconsin in the pioneer days. 
They also went mucking in the St. Croix River learning about all the organisms that are alive in 
the river. 

Homecoming Dress up Days

Elementary students enjoyed dressing up for homecoming. We had many students 
displaying their school spirit  on America Day, Twin Day, Celebrity Day, Jersey Day and 
Viking Pride Day. Personal favorites were a lit t le kindergartner who came dressed as Jackie 
Kennedy on Celebrity Day or the 4th grader who came with a mirror on twin day as she was 
her own twin.  The Elementary PTO organizat ion sold affordable items on Thursday and 
Friday for students to purchase  that showed school spirit . A popular favorite were the mini 
foam fingers and slap bracelets.  The best  moment was when the elementary students 

started chant ing the school song as they were marching in the parade.   

Pumpkin Paint ing and Apple Picking in 4k

Our lit t lest Vikings have  been learning all about Fall and the harvest with hands on 
experiences in picking apples, peeling apples, making apple sauce and paint ing mini 
pumpkins. 

Ag on the Lawn

Students got to enjoy learning from our MS/HS  FFA students and volunteers  about 
farming, machinery, hay rides and, of course, they got to pet animals. 

Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher conferences are taking place on Monday, Oct. 18th and Thursday, Oct. 21st. 
Parents have the opt ion of signing up for in-person, virtual or phone call conferences. For 
those who come in person, our library is open and handing out take home kits for parents to 
play educat ional games with their children at home.  Jessica O'Connor and Johanna St ieber 
organized this new and excit ing offering to our families. 

Fire Prevent ion Week

Students in Kindergarten and First  Grade got to learn about fire safety with our local Fire 
Chief , Brian Daeffler. Students also got to see AJ Peterson dressed up in firefighter gear as 
they learned all about fire prevent ion and what to do in an emergency.
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